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August 10, 1968. a
/

Miss Nell Dorr 
Viahington, Conn.
Dear Miss Dorr,

I wish to thank you most sincere­
ly for your thoughtful gift .of your 
hook Of Night and Day and for the kind 
dedication which you inscribed in it.
It is^heautiful, sensitive and meaning­
ful hook. My warmest congratulations j' 
to you for the realization of this 
work, which will inspire its readers.

Please accept my appreciation '
and my cordial greetings.

Sincerely yours,

Pablo Casals


